
2012 BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

June 

Meeting 

Wednesday,  

June 13th 

Holiday Inn Lounge 

$12.00 

11:30am —1:00pm 

Networking will begin at 

11:30 a.m. and the  

program will start at 

noon.  We will eat from 

the buffet.  

 

For reservations,  

contact  

Amy Smith at  
Amy.Smith@delmonte.com 

or 256-552-7470  

or fax 256-552-7429.  

 
We want to make 

sure we have plenty 

of room for every-

one.  

 

Please RSVP by noon  

Tuesday,  

June 12th. 

 

 

 

June 2012 Newsletter 

June Meeting 
Wednesday, June 13th 

Our speaker:  
Brad Williams from  

Brad Williams Financial Services  

Topic: “Upcoming Changes to 401(k)” 
 (pre-approved for 1.0 hour of general HRCI credit)  

 

 
 

Brad Williams is a financial educator in the northern Ala-
bama area. He was a recipient of the National Association 
of Life Underwriter National Quality Award. He is a mem-
ber of the Better Business Bureau. Brad has counseled 
hundreds of Alabama retirees and pre-retirees. They cur-
rently have clients from major employers such as Boeing & 
NASA, as well as several independent businesses here in 
the local area. He has consulted with them to find ways to 
preserve their capital increase their income and more prof-
itably organize their investments. His specialty is assisting 
those approaching or now in retirement financially prepare 

for and enjoy their retirement years.  

TVC-SHRM Members at the 2012 Alabama 

SHRM State Conference 

L-r: Jeff Pow-

ers, Amy 

Smith, April 

McElyea, Pam 

Werstler, Pat 

Bearden, 

Amanda Tid-

well and Linda 

Robinson 

Our Community Relations Speaker for the June meeting will be Michelle Cain 
from the Alzheimer's Association . 
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Senate HELP Committee Chairman Tom Harkin 
(D-IA) &Juanita Phillips, Director of Human Re-

sources, Intuitive Research and Technology 
Corp., Huntsville, AL, on behalf of 

SHRM.  Juanita testified in front of the HEALTH 
Committee on workplace flexibility. 

 
Juanita is the Governmental Affairs Director for 

Alabama SHRM State Council. 

AL SHRM State Council Member  

testifies before Congress 

Congratulations Mary Ila  

and Lynn! 

Congratulations to TVC SHRM  
members Mary Ila Ward and Lynn Lane 

on recently passing the SPHR exam.! 

Way to go, guys! 

Fall Workshop and 

 Upcoming Survey 

Please save the date for the upcoming TVC-SHRM Fall 

Workshop on Wednesday, October 10th. This will be an all

-day workshop and will include breakfast and lunch.  The 

conference will be held at the Calhoun Robotics Center 

on Hwy. 31. More information will be communicated in 

future newsletters and e-mails to chapter members.  

 
Prior to the conference, we would like your input—what 

topics would you like to hear more about this year? What 

do you feel are the “hot “ issues in HR right now? 

 
Very soon, you will receive a link to a survey on the TVC-

SHRM site asking for your input on this and other topics 

related to chapter meetings and membership.  Please 

complete this short survey and feel free to e-mail any 

additional comments to our chapter president, Robin 

HR Humor 



President 
Robin Jackson 

Cook’s Pest Control 

Robin.jackson@cookspest.com 

Vice President of Programs/

SHRM Foundation 

OPEN 
 

2012 BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS 

Treasurer 

Pat Bearden 

National Packaging Co., Inc. 

Pat.bearden@npcoinc.com 

Director of Community  

 Relations  

Dr. Denny Smith, PHR 

Calhoun Community College 

dws@calhoun.edu 

Director of Certification 

Mary Ila Ward, SPHR 

Morgan Co. Economic Dev. Assoc. 

Past President 
Chasitie White, SPHR 

Willo Products. 
cwhite@willoproducts.com 

 
Tennessee Valley Chapter SHRM 

PO Box 1271 

Decatur, AL  35602 

www.tvcshrm.org 
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Diversity Director 

Jeff Powers, SPHR 

Toray Carbon Fibers America, Inc.. 

Jeff.Powers@toraycfa.com 

Legislative Director  

Pam Werstler, SPHR 

National Packaging Co., Inc. 

pam.werstler@npcoinc.com 

Special Events Director 

Cathy Shallal 

shallalc@gmail.com 

Our July meeting will be held Wednesday,  July 11th at  

The Holiday Inn in Decatur.  Our own Libby Frisby will  

be our speaker for the meeting. 

Save the Date!  Upcoming EventsSave the Date!  Upcoming Events  
 June 13th-UNA and Shoals SHRM 17th Annual North Alabama Human Resources Confer-

ence  (go to www.una.edu/continuing-studies  for more info or to register) 
 June 14th-Decatur/Morgan Co. Young Professionals Quarterly Social-(contact Mary Ila 

Ward at miw@horizonpointconsulting.com  for more info.) 

 June 24th-27th—-2012 SHRM Annual Conference in Atlanta 
 July 11th-BSHRM Event-Jack Smalley presents Managing Organizational Change at The 

Wynfrey Hotel in Birmingham. (go to www.bshrm.org  for more info) 
 September 25th-Diversity Summit/Banquet (more info to come) 
 October 10th—TVC-SHRM Fall Workshop at the Calhoun Robotics Center-more 

info to come 

 December 12th-TVC-SHRM Holiday Lunch-location TBA 
 Every 1st Wednesday-Workforce Coalition meeting at The Chamber of Commerce 

(Contact Mary Ila Ward at miw@mceda.org for more info) 
 Every Wednesday—12:30pm-2pm: The Job and Career Networking Club of Deca-

tur meets at First Baptist Church Annex in Decatur (contact Deborah Ashley at  debo-

rah.ashley@gmail.com  for more info) 
 

Winners at 
 Spring Social 

! 

Vice President of  Membership 

Nancy Vaughn 

Legal Advantage HR Solutions 
nvaughn@legaladvantagehrsolutions.

com 

Secretary 

Amy Smith, PHR 
Del Monte Foods 

Amy.Smith@delmonte.com 

Advisor to the Board-

Technology 

Amanda Tidwell 

Amanda.tidwell@npcoinc.com 

Please welcome the following new  

TVC-SHRM Members: 

 Matthew Crownson from Nichols Aluminum 

 Patti Fowler from Accent Staffing 

 Beth Gryskiewicz from 3M 

 Kimberly Holmes from Nucor 
 
Please welcome these new members at 

our next chapter meeting. 

 
If you know an HR professional in the area that might 

be interested in joining our chapter, please RSVP that 

you will be bringing a guest with you to the meeting. 

The first meeting’s meal is free for all guests, and it is a 

great way to introduce potential members to our group. 

Director of College Relations 

Terry Naccarato, PHR 

lisanaccarato@aol.com 

Welcome New Members!!! 

Congratulations to the prize winners at 

the recent TVC-SHRM Spring Social. 

Door prize winners 

 Brian Jackson 

 Chasitie White 

 Linda Robinson 

 Beth Gryskiewicz 

 Scott Landgraff 

 Katie Gress 

 Pam Werstler 

 

50/50 drawing winner 
 Jeff Powers (a big thank to Jeff for 

donating his winnings back to the 

SHRM Foundation) 

 

National Membership winners 

 Alicia Higginbotham 

 Abbott Wood 

http://www.tvcshrm.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001rg7MrOWRL9MrhyAbBz0bdqGDPVOPSvJK6WXPYK24a8yQNd-c2nMPgGZMKGyBH3gxOl6GNNGP6yRR-QHjW53UZ6pkc3lh6JaoLX_4RxzVFqIYpKm_wx0OEa22oZQ5Uy2Y
mailto:miw@horizonpointconsulting.com
http://www.bshrm.org
mailto:deborah.ashley@gmail.com
mailto:deborah.ashley@gmail.com

